



An Roinn Phleanála, Maoine, Fiontraíochta & Forbairt Eacnamaíochta Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8

Planning, Property, Enterprise & Economic Development Department, Block 4, Floor 3, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8.

T. 01 222 3800 F. 01 222 2278 E. jim.keogan@dublincity.ie

24th March 2015

Mr. Eamonn O'Reilly Chief Executive Dublin Port Company Port Centre Alexandra Road Dublin 1

Re: Alexander Basin Re-Development

Dear Eamonn.

I refer to your correspondence of 22nd February last with attachment from An Bord Pleanala in relation to a request for further information. Subsequent to your letter a meeting took place on 3rd March to discuss the issues. It was agreed at that meeting that the proposed design for improvements to the East Wall Road would be forwarded to your office for information and attention. I understand that these drawings have been forwarded.

I have discussed the issue with the National Transport Authority and they are agreeable to providing funding towards the overall costs and between both the National Transport Authority and Dublin City Council I can confirm that funding will be made available to secure the completion of these works in time so as to facilitate the commissioning of the works outlined in your Strategic Infrastructural Development Proposal.

As stated at the meeting the proposed improvements will address the current deficiencies in connectivity between the port and the city and will provide for major improvements in access for both vehicular and pedestrian movement when completed.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Keogan

Assistant Chief Executive